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Comments: When the Nature Conservancy tried to sell me the San Antonio Ranch years ago and after having an

agreement and letting me spend thousands of dollars before backing out...the NC was touting the San Rafael

Valley as THE most pristine location in North America. 

So it seems mighty strange that a mining project having such a high potential for environmental degradation

would be allowed. 

This makes no sense and will end badly, this is my opinion and feel free to use my name and know that I am a

developer. 


